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International Law Community 
 

I am an Attorney Advisor at the Federal Maritime Commission, a graduate of a joint degree program 
through the George Washington Law School and the Elliott School of International Affairs, and a 
recent term law clerk for the Seventh Circuit and the Southern District of Indiana, and while in 
Indiana I served as a board member at the Joseph Maley Foundation. I hope to bring these 
experiences to benefit the DC Bar and International Law Community. 

As I set down my roots in DC and continue to grow my involvement with the DC Bar, I am excited for 
the opportunity to serve the International Law Community as a steering committee member. While I 
am still early in my career, if elected, I would bring a passion for the work of this community and its 
members and an eagerness to work and learn alongside the other members of the committee. 

 
 


